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SHARING
For sharing this week children should bring a favorite book.  They can show us their favorite picture or read us a favorite page.  It is very helpful if the page is marked ahead of time.
Sharing next week will focus on syllables.  Children should bring an object with a two-syllable name.  Students sometimes refer to syllables as “claps”. 

OPEN HOUSE
	Thanks to all who attended Open House last week.  It is so important that children understand that parents think education is important, and your attendance helped convey that message to your child.

SPELLING
	I’ve included a very thorough description of how to do spelling homework again this week.  Most students did a great job with the homework last week and on the test on Friday.
Monday:  Cut the words apart and sort them according to the headers.  Your child should read the words to you and explain the sort.  There is nothing to turn in.  Keep the words at home.
Tuesday:  Your child should sort the words again, and then write the words in their sorted categories.  This paper should be turned in on Wednesday.  Keep the words at home. 
Wednesday:  You read the words to your child, and he or she writes them in the correct category.  Fix any misspelled words or words that were written in the wrong categories.  Turn in the paper on Thursday.  Keep the words at home.
Thursday:  Your child sorts the words and glues them on paper and then adds two words to each category.  This gets turned in on Friday.
Thanks for your assistance! 

SCIENCE
	We continue our study of the weather in science this week.  Students will be making anemometers and then using them to track wind speed for five school days.

SOCIAL STUDIES
[bookmark: _GoBack]Most groups finished their salt dough countries last Friday before we ran out of salt.  The remaining groups will finish today.  It has been interesting to watch students apply their knowledge of landforms to these models.  We should be able to paint these on Friday. 

MIND A-MAZES
	Many students have expressed an interest in participating in Mind A-Mazes.  The next step is theirs as the initial work is completed outside of school hours.  Children need to form teams (3 or 4 students) and then get their device built.  If you are a parent who will be hosting and supervising a building session, please ask me for a copy of the regulations.  They are very lengthy so I don’t want to just hand them out to everyone.  Devices should be finished within the next two to three weeks so that they can be fine-tuned before the competition on October 14th. 
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